
​EOL  NOTICE 

12 July 2021 

Dear Customer, 

We are sorry to inform you that the demand for the following part(s) has declined to the point 

where it is no longer economical to continue manufacturing them.  Any OPEN PO’s will not be 

able to be filled unless revised for the LTB MOQ listed below. 

Part # Last Buy Date MOQ Replacement Part / Notes 

Z32TH7B2882001D August 31,  2021 1K NA

Regards, 

Charles Tepper 
VP Sales Engineering 

 10/F 160-174 Lockhart Road  Wanchai, Hong Kong  Tel  +852 3002-4470 


